
 

CORAL BELLS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AIROLI 
 
 

 

Circular No: CBIS/2024-25/0022 Date: 08 August 2024  

Subject: Independence Day Parent-Child Event 

Grade: Nursery   

  

Dear Parents, 

As we gear up for our exciting Independence Day Parent-Child Event, we kindly remind you to 
prepare a few items that will make the day extra special for your little one. 

Please ensure that the following items are sent to school with your child by Monday, 12th August: 

1. One Shirt (front open with buttons) 

2. One Small Backpack 

3. One Tiffin Box 

4. One Pencil Box 

5. One Water Bottle 

 

To keep everything organized, please make sure all items are clearly labeled with your child's 
name and grade. This will help us ensure that all belongings are safely returned to you on Friday, 
16th August. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this request and look forward to a wonderful celebration 
with your little ones!                                                        

Regards 
 
                                                                                    

 
Mrs. Shibani Das     
Principal, CBIS                                                                 


